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Measure Description: 
Appropriates moneys from General Fund to Oregon Department of Administrative Services for 
distribution to City of St. Helens for central waterfront redevelopment and Portland Harbor cleanup 
support project. 
 
Government Unit(s) Affected:  
Department of Administrative Services  
 
Summary of Expenditure Impact: 
The measure appropriates $1,544,500 to the Department of Administrative Services for distribution to 
the City of St. Helens. 
 
Analysis: 
The measure appropriates $1,544,500 to the Department of Administrative Services (DAS) for 
distribution to the City of St. Helens for the central waterfront development and Portland Harbor cleanup 
support project. DAS anticipates that any costs related to distribution of the funds will be minimal and 
absorbable within the agency budget.   
 
 


